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Our words of Thanks 
We would like to thank all of our parents, volunteers, 
community members, and The Winnipeg Foundation for the 
fantastic summer we had this year. 

Without all of your help and support, this summer 
would not have been the same. We deeply 
appreciate everything you did for us and  
we hope you enjoyed your time shared  
with us.  

 
 
 
 
 

Montana’s gave 
the kids a tour of 
what a restaurant 
kitchen looks like.  

Children got to 
see live 

performances at 
The Winnipeg 
Fringe Festival. 

 
The children were 
surprised by a trip 
to Tinker-town, a 
field trip that they 

all enjoyed. 
GROWING GARDEN 
The kids got the 
chance to grow 
lettuce in a 

neighbours garden! 

NAMASTE 
Yoga lessons ran 
through the month 
of July for the 

kids.  

FUTURE 
PERFORMERS 

Dancers, singers, 
and many more acts 
performed at our 

opening and 
closing 

ceremonies. 
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Inkster Daycare was 
chosen to host the 2016 
Summer Olympics 
This summer our kids got to participate 
in a variety of different Olympic events.  

From running to shot-put and hamster ball 
races to tug of war, the kids at Inkster Daycare 
got to do it all. This summer was the Summer 
Olympics where kids had the chance to 
compete in a wide variety of ancient and 
modern Summer Olympic Events.  

The children competed in events like soccer, 
bowling, and javelin throw throughout the 
summer months. They even got to participate in 
ancient Olympic events like discus and triple 
jump and had the opportunity to learn about 
different Aboriginal games.  

The children had a blast competing for their 
countries and were awarded with cookie 
medals for participating.  

Daycare Becomes an 
Olympic Village! 

 Cooking School 
Not only did the kids participate in various 
Olympic Events, they also became amateur 
chefs.  

Cooking foods from pizza to smoothies and chili 
fries they cooked it all. Not one kid ate those 
foods and had something bad to say about it, 
those dishes were loved by all. 

Every single dish was cooked by the kid’s hands 
and was served at snack for all those who 
wanted to try it.  
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TORCH RUN 
The torch run is a must have event if you want to 
host the Olympics.                                                          
The kids got to run around the neighbourhood taking 
turns holding the                                                       
Olympic Torch, which ended up lighting the “torch” 
located                                                                              
in the gymnasium.  

Friends cheered each other on as the torch ran 
around the school,                                                                          
even getting cheers and applause from some of the 
community                                                                     


